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Thursday 14th September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to let you know we will be starting PE next week.  
 
PE will be on Tuesdays and children will come to school wearing their PE kits. Their first PE session 

will be on Tuesday 20th September 2022.  
 
PE kits consist of:  

 School PE Shirt  
 Black/Navy shorts  
 Trainers for outside PE  
 Black/Navy jogging bottoms for colder weather  
 Royal blue v-neck sweatshirt, with or without school logo 

 

If you have any questions, please either email Miss Moore (c.moore@smfr.co.uk) or speak to a 
member of the team at the door.  
 
 
 
 
 
Miss C. Moore            Mrs Connolly 
EYFS Leader & Class Teacher 
Class Teacher.  
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